This year we began recognizing one Tiger of the Month for each grade level. One
of those six students is then chosen by staff to be the Board of Education Tiger of
the month. The choice is never easy, as we have so many amazing Tigers! In the
picture, Harper is shown accepting her plaque from teachers Mrs. Thompson
and Miss Martinelli.
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Our school is blessed to have the most incredible group of hardworking, dedicated
parents helping us to educate the “whole” child. The second annual quarter auction,
their main fundraiser on our behalf, was held in April. They also partnered with
Cross Caffe to walk each student to the Caffe for a Tiger Frappe or School Day
smoothie.

We started a new partnership with the Tuscarawas Board of Health to host our first Walk or Bike to School Day on May 13. Almost 100 students took up the challenge,
and walked or biked to school via routes monitored by our local fire department, police officers, moms, dads, librarian, etc. It was a wonderful community event and

encouraged physical activity and wellness for our students!



